
 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES FOR TELECONFERENCE MEETING FOR  

NEVADA STATE BOARD OF PSYCHOLOGICAL EXAMINERS  

 

 

DATE OF MEETING: Monday, February 23, 2015  Time: 12:00 p.m. 

 

PLACE:  4600 Kietzke Lane B-116, Reno, Nevada 89502 

 

 

  1. Call to order/roll call to determine the presence of a quorum. 

 Call to order at 12:14 p.m. 

 

 Gary Lenkeit, Ph.D., Board President 

 Sheila Young, Ph.D., Secretary/Treasurer  

 John Paglini, Psy.D. 

 Michelle Paul, Ph.D. 

 Yvonne Wood-Antonuccio, Ph.D. 

 Pam Becker 

 Sarah Bradley, DAG 

 Morgan Alldredge, Executive Director 
 

  2. Public Comment 
  No Public Present 
 

3. Review ASPPB Interjurisdictional Telepsychology and Temporary Face to Face Compact Agreement 

 Dr. Lenkeit introduced the compact that the goal was to get the compact approved by the Board 

to be introduced into this legislative session.  Ms. Becker raised the issue that ASPPB stated 

they would have legislative assistance prepared for the 2016 legislative session.  Dr. Paul 

explained that many state legislations run annually and that was the implication by the letter.  

She continued that this compact would provide some better oversight regarding telepsychology 

services to our rural areas. 

This is the Board’s opportunity to get this compact through this legislative session, instead of 

waiting another two years.  The Board members discussed telepsychology practices currently in 

place, through state and federal services. Ms. Becker clarified that this compact would meet the 

existing standards.   

Dr. Young moved to accept the compact as part of the Board’s regulations and to proceed with 

having the compact implemented in this legislative session. Dr. Wood-Antonuccio second. Board vote 

6-0-0. 
    

4. Approval of returning N. Swan to active status psychologist. 

 Ms. Alldredge explained that Dr. Swan was a newly licensed psychologist in 2014, and renewed 

inactive thinking she would be moving out of state.  After renewal, Dr. Swan was offered a job in 

Nevada and would like to reactivate her psychology license in Nevada.  Dr. Paul moved to approve 

Dr. Swans’ application for reinstatement. Dr. Paglini second.  Board vote 6-0-0. 

 

5. Public Comment. 

No public present 

 

Dr. Wood- Antonuccio moved to adjourn at 12:45 p.m. Dr. Young second.  Board vote 6-0-0. 


